## **MEETING NOTICE**

The City of Stoughton will hold a meeting of the Business Park North Committee on Monday, February 14, 2011 at 9:00 am. in the Council Chambers, Second Floor, Public Safety Building, 321 S. Fourth Street, Stoughton WI.

## **AGENDA**:

- 1. Call to Order
- 2. Safety and security with the street lights.
- 3. Snow plowing
- 4. Update on the City's overall marketing of the remaining lot and proposed business park expansion.
- 5. Update on the Storage Shop property relating to the minimum asset value versus the actual assessment. What are the plans for this site going forward?
- 6. Update on Stellar Services (fill dirt).
- 7. Signage improvement for the Park.
- 8. Parking on the streets
- 9. Mike Sasse joining the committee in place of Dick Entwistle.
- 10. Any other business as deemed necessary.
- 11. Adjournment.

Randy McLaury - Chair, Business Park North Committee

2/4/11 mps

Notices sent to:

## **Business Park North**

Randy McLaury, Chamber Rep., Chair Keith Comstock, Vice-Chair Dave Phillips, Chamber Executive Director Dick Entwistle, Chamber Rep. Planning Director Rodney Scheel Finance Director Laurie Sullivan Dave McKichan, Council member Eric Olstad, Council member

cc: Mayor Donna Olson

Zoning Administrator Michael Stacey

**Utilities Director Bob Kardasz** 

Stoughton Newspapers/Wisconsin State Journal (fax)

City Attorney Matt Dregne (e-mail)

Department Heads & Council Members (e-mail)

Gary Schumacher (garysc@BGFOODS.com)

Street Superintendent Karl Manthe Police Chief Greg Leck

**Building Inspector Steve Kittelson** 

Derek Westby (email) Pili Hougan (e-mail) Area Towns (e-mail)

"IF YOU ARE DISABLED AND IN NEED OF ASSISTANCE, PLEASE CALL 608-873-6677 PRIOR TO THIS MEETING."

AN EXPANDED MEETING MAY CONSTITUTE A QUORUM OF THE COUNCIL.